
Minutes	of	Brown	Township	Public	Hearing	

June	26,	2021	

	

The	public	hearing	was	convened	at	12:30	p.m.	by	the	Supervisor,	Paul	Adamski.	

Present:		Paul	Adamski,	Supervisor;	Deborah	Knutson,	Clerk;	Lani	Millsap,	Treasurer;	Timothy	Joseph,	
Trustee;	Paul	Wondolowski,	Trustee;	Others:		Pamela	Tompke	

	

The	subject	of	this	advertised	public	hearing	is	to	consider	the	appropriation	of	money	needed	to	
support	the	proposed	budget	for	the	upcoming	fiscal	year	(July	1,	2021	–	June	30,	2022).	

Anticipated	revenues	and	expenditures	for	the	proposed	budget	were	reviewed.		There	were	salary	
increases	for	the	Supervisor,	Clerk	and	Treasurer.		There	was	meeting	pay	increases	for	Trustees,	
Planning	Commission,	Board	of	Review	and	Board	of	Appeals.	There	was	an	increase	for	Election	
Inspectors,	Hall	Administrator	and	a	wage	was	given	to	Deputies.		Fees	were	also	increased	for	Land	use	
Applications	and	Land	Use	Parcel	Split	Review.		Road	budget	was	increased	from	$75,000	to	$150,000	
because	of	the	work	that	will	be	done	on	Lyman	Road	for	2021/2022.			

After	a	brief	discussion,	the	following	resolution	was	offered	by	Deborah	Knutson	with	a	second	by	Tim	
Joseph:	

	 The	Brown	Township	Board	hereby	resolves	to	levy	under	the	general	Property	Tax	Act,	a	total	of	
1.4603	mills	for	the	operation	of	the	township	during	fiscal	year	2021-2022	(July	1,	2021	–	June	30,	
2022);	and	to	levy	.9779	mills	as	a	regular	voted	assessment	millage	designated	for	fire	and	rescue	
services;	and	further	to	levy	1.5	mills	as	a	regular	voted	assessment	millage	designated	for	road	repair,	
construction	and	maintenance.			

A	roll	call	vote	was	taken:	

Paul	Adamski	 	 yes	

Deborah	Knutson	 yes	

Lani	Millsap	 	 yes	

Timothy	Joseph		 yes	

Paul	Wondolowski	 yes	

	

The	Supervisor	declared	the	resolution	adopted.		The	Supervisor	and	Clerk	signed	the	L-4029.	

The	public	hearing	was	adjourned	at	12:34	p.m.	

Minutes	recorded	by	Deborah	Knutson,	Clerk.		Minutes	approved	___________________	



Minutes	of	a	special	meeting	–	Part	2	

Brown	Township	Board	

Brown	Town	Hall	–	June	26th,	2021	

	

The	special	meeting	was	reconvened	at	12:34	p.m.	by	Supervisor	Paul	Adamski.	

Board	Members	Attendance:		Present:		Paul	Adamski,	Supervisor;	Deborah	Knutson,	Clerk;	Lani	Millsap,	
Treasurer;	Timothy	Joseph,	Trustee;	Paul	Wondolowski,	Trustee.		Others	in	attendance:		Pamela	Tompke	

The	adoption	of	the	proposed	budget	for	fiscal	year	2021	–	2022	is	the	subject	of	the	meeting.	

The	proposed	budget	and	millage	allocations	were	briefly	reviewed.		There	was	a	motion	by	Tim	Joseph	
and	a	second	by	Paul	Wondolowski	to	adopt	the	budget	as	proposed	for	the	upcoming	fiscal	year	(July	1,	
2021	–	June	30,	2021).	

The	motion	carried	with	a	unanimous	vote	(5-0).		The	Supervisor	declared	the	budget	adopted.	

	

There	being	no	further	business,	Tim	Joseph	made	a	motion	to	adjourn	at	12:38	p.m.,	second	by	Paul	
Wondolowski.	

	

Minutes	recorded	by	Deborah	Knutson,	Clerk	

Minutes	approved:	______________________	
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